
Wildern School 
Enquiries about Results/Appeals 

 
 
 
The following information details the Enquiries about Results (EAR) process and 
your options as a Parent/Student. 
 
 
Below is an outline of how this process is completed at Wildern. 
 
 
GCSE Results issued – Thursday 22nd  August 2024 
 
 
The deadline to submit any EAR request to the Exams Office is Friday 6th 
September 2024. 
 
Exam Board Deadline – 26th September 2024 
 
 
As a parent/student, you cannot make an EAR request direct to the Exam Boards, 
this can only be done through the School Exams Office. 
 
 
If you have a particular concern about your results, you may submit a request for an 
EAR. This must be done using the enclosed form. You are responsible for the 
payment of fees for this and an EAR cannot be submitted without payment in 
advance. 
 
 
When SLT has reviewed all results, a small number of student grades may be 
appealed by the school. If your child is one of these and you have submitted an EAR 
request you will be reimbursed.  
 
 
Please note that as we have a large cohort and are thorough, ensuring that all 
students results are considered against the criteria, takes time to administer. It is 
unlikely that we will have the result of any EAR request before mid-October. 
 
A member of the exams team will be available by email on Thursday 22nd August. 
Any queries or enquiries should be emailed to examappeals@wildern.org in the first 
instance. Please note any requests for an EAR must be made in writing using the 
enclosed form and returned to the exams office with payment. Emails will also be 
looked at on Friday 23rd August AM during the school holidays and then from 
Monday 3rd September when we are back in school. 
 
We will contact you with any responses to an EAR when processed, or by mid-
October at the latest. 
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